Town of Sutton
Sewer Commission Meeting

1/10/24

Members Present: Jack Sheehan-Hybrid

Dan Lessard

Carl Licopoli

Don Obuchowski
The meeting opened at 2:00p.m. All were in attendance.
The Pledge of Allegiance.
Dan motioned to approve the minutes from the 12/13/23. Allin favor.
No Public Forum.
Jack confirmed that Gary Nelson from the Town of Millbury Sewer Commission stated (on
11/28/23 at the Town of Millbury Sewer Commissioner’s meeting) that there will be no restrictions

for any Sewer potential growth,

Don explained the Budget increase comes from new Sewer users. There is no need to raise any
Sewer Rates at this time,

Old Business: We need insurance information from the Town of Milibury regarding the Sewer Force
Main Break,

New Business: Don will email Tighe & Bond and Jen Hager regarding onsite visit with the
Vaillancourt’s.

Jack would like to get a progress update from the Planning Department,

Don discussed proposed development an Millbury/Sutton Line. Approximately 250 units. Sewer
would need to be discharged across Route 146 into the Town of Miltbury. It is unclear who would
maintain the pump station,

Don would like to discuss Beta's proposal of upgrading the PLC.

The next meeting will be scheduled for 2/14/24 @ 2:00.

Carl motioned to end meeting @ 2:16. Jack 2" motion and Dan 1.
Roll call Carl, Jack, Dan.
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